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Just where the time has gone since our newsletter we really don’t know but we hope this finds you well and 
coping with all the Christmas paraphernalia that is upon us.  School plays and Christmas Fayres are in full 
swing, and then there’s shopping, decorations, present wrapping – the list is endless.  We hope you enjoy 
the build up to the big day, and that it is a good one, when it comes.  

YOU ARE INVITED 
 As you know, this is the final week of term and so you are warmly invited to 
come along and watch your children’s classes.   We hope you will be pleased 
with their progress as everyone has worked very hard this term, students and 
teachers alike, getting back to grips with technique and syllabus, following the 
school show.  Please be so kind as to note that, in order to protect everyone’s 
privacy, you may not take photos or film the classes – we hope you 
understand. 
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CHRISTMAS EXAMS 
We are delighted to be holding an exam session for Modern, Tap, Jazz and 
Ballet at the end of term.  We wish all the candidates the very best of luck – 
just go in and do your best . . .  and remember to SMILE!  Receipt of exam 
results will be announced on Facebook and published on our website so 
please keep an eye on both. 

THANK YOU, MISS LUCY 
We are very sorry that Miss Lucy will not be returning to us in the spring 
term.  As her students will know, she had an operation on her foot which kept 
her from teaching this autumn term.  Although she is recovering well she feels 
the journey from Kings Lynn to Dunmow is a stretch too far and has decided to 
find something nearer to home.  She has asked us to send her best wishes – 
she really enjoyed her year with us, especially contributing to the show.  We 
wish her every success for the future. 

Miss Marie and Miss Katie have kindly been filling in for this term and we are 
pleased that Miss Katie will continue to teach at our Dunmow branch. 

SPRING TERM 
Our spring term classes commence on Saturday 6th January 2024, with the 
office being manned a couple of days before then.  Should you need to contact 
us before then, please send an email to office@theweston.dance and we will 
try to send you an answer before the start of term.  Please remember to 
include your account reference and, if you need us to give you a call, an 
appropriate telephone number. 

It just leaves for us to wish you a very Merry Christmas, and to send our 
best wishes for a Happy New Year.  We look forward to seeing you all in 

2024. 




